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REPORT FOR INFORMATION 

 

 
Media Coverage 
A press release was issued on June 11 about the state’s $4 million investment in public 
library projects through the One-Time Strategic Community Investment Fund (OTSCIF). In 
addition to OTSCIF coverage, an article about the decline in state revenues and its impact 
on the Public Library Fund (PLF) ran in the Ohio Capital Journal. 
 
Ohio libraries bracing for tough choices as state funding revenue continues to dip 
 
The OLC was also quoted in articles about House Bill (HB) 622 and HB 556: 

• The Columbus Dispatch 

• Yahoo News 

• Ohio Capital Journal 

• WLWT News Cincinnati 

• Fox 19 Cincinnati 
 
Website 
Work has begun on the new OLC website. A meeting with our website design project 
manager is scheduled for July 18. The new website will be fully integrated with OLC's new 
Association Management Software and will include enhanced functionality and a modern, 
mobile responsive design. 
 
Intellectual Freedom 
Additional resources have been added to the password-protected page on the OLC website 
to help library administrators prepare for and respond to a challenge or complaint. This 
page also includes information on handling First Amendment Audits and petitioning. 
 
Division/Committee Projects 

• The Children’s Services Division sent its quarterly e-newsletter on June 4. 

• Certified Public Librarian and Certified Public Library Staff certification holders (new 
and renewals) were featured in Access and on the OLC website. 

• Information on voting for OLC Leadership was included in Access, This Week and 
on the OLC website. 

• Information on dues proration was shared in Access and on the OLC website. 
 
Event Promotion 

• A Call for Programs was issued for the Library Management and Leadership 
Conference. The deadline for submissions was July 12. 

• The New Directors Workshop series, Outreach and Special Services Retreat and the 
Adult Services and Customer Service Conference continue to be promoted in This 
Week, Access and the OLC website. 

https://olc.org/blog/2024/06/11/ohio-senate-4-million-investment-in-public-library-buildings/
https://ohiocapitaljournal.com/2024/06/03/ohio-libraries-bracing-for-tough-choices-as-state-funding-revenue-continues-to-dip/
https://www.dispatch.com/story/news/politics/2024/06/06/ohio-lawmaker-wants-libraries-to-hide-harmful-material-from-public/73996066007/
https://www.yahoo.com/news/ohio-bill-charge-teachers-librarians-093000704.html?guccounter=1&guce_referrer=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS8&guce_referrer_sig=AQAAACkao2AqIuZhjsWDjkfgDWobyYssrL1yyvswUFO0dSv99I_jf5f_S4t67gjxJOGEA2EcfaIC5echpK6ghR2SnQEz4EGINsK_tYUm4j43fK16H3_E88dAj_fYygzzc6KaXUfX0yYjZHSIb4aMzrcKORcHDrfanPosTJ7XBfb0QZId
Ohio%20Capital%20Journal
https://www.wlwt.com/article/ohio-library-bill-hb-622-harmful-materials-minors/61013204
https://www.fox19.com/2024/06/07/educators-librarians-concerned-about-2-ohio-bills-intended-protect-children-obscenity/
https://olc.org/open-to-all/

